
  Adding Quality to Life One Sail at a Time

"Baby it's cold outside...the Beneteau First 22A's tucked away for the winter."
 

January & February Newsletter
Staying in Touch with CRAB's Friends

Recent Events
CRAB is now in the "off-season" and Staff get asked what do you do in the winter
after the boats are hauled and stored? Actually we are quite busy doing the
things we don't have time to do during sailing season.  We are scheduling
groups, writing grants, completing the Annual Appeal Campaign, bringing new
Board Members aboard, drafting CRAB's first Annual Report, and working
diligently on the development of an Adaptive Boating Center (ABC) in Annapolis.
 
You will be seeing and reading much more about CRAB's efforts to have an
Adaptive Boating Center to allow for expansion of the fleet to include a pontoon
boat and all types of adaptive craft.  In addition, the closure of Sandy Point State

http://www.crabsailing.org/


Park on summer weekends or back-ups at the Bay Bridge will not prevent CRAB
guests from reaching the new Center in the future.  We are working closely with
the State, County, and City to support and commit funds to this major initiative.
 
Please view the online calendar to see sailing events scheduled and let us know
if there are other organizations CRAB should contact to enjoy a wonderful sailing
experience on Chesapeake Bay on our fleet of new Beneteau First 22A's. 
 
Skippers and Crew are asked to join us for a short, one-day refresher course on
either April 13th or 14th. The Fleet Directors will review safety
standards, procedures, and protocols for sailing with our special guests. 
 

2017 Group Sail Organizations 
Opportunity Builders Inc

 ARC of Central Chesapeake
ARC of Howard County
ARC of Eastern Shore
Bello Macre
Kids in Action
Montgomery Co. Stroke Association
Carroll Co. Bureau of Recreation
MDA Teen Group
Maryland School for the Blind

 United Cerebral Palsy DC
Bay Community Support Services
National Council on Independent Living
Anne Arundel Co Police
Annapolis City Police
Abilities Network
Determined2Heal
SPINALpedia

Looking for Skippers!
We know you love skippering for CRAB,
and your friends would too! If you know of
any experienced sailors who would benefit
from volunteering with CRAB, send them
our way. 
 
Looking for Committee Members
CRAB has positions available on the
Marketing Committee and Development
Committee for individuals who want to
contribute their expertise to make CRAB a
better and stronger organization. 
Interested parties should contact
ed@crabsailing.org.

Co-Fleet Director Wanted!
 
 

Due to the retirement of George Pappas after a year of exemplary service as CRAB's
Co-Fleet Director with Tom Spitzer, we are looking for a new Co-Fleet Director for 2018.

 
The heavy-lifting of onboarding a new fleet of First 22A's is behind us. We look

forward to a season of great sailing where our Co-Fleet Directors share responsibility
for safely managing sailing events and preparing Skippers and the fleet.

 
If you have the time, ability, and interest in serving as a Co-Fleet Director for CRAB,

please contact ed@crabsailing.org. This is a part-time, paid position.
 
 

Your 2018 CRAB Board of Directors
  



Brad LaTour, President
CEO, WhoHub
Davidsonville, MD
 
 

David Hankey, Vice President
Gohn, Hankey, Stichel & Berlage
Arnold, MD
 
 

Jonathan Adams, Secretary/Treasurer
Research Director, Datum LLC
Severna Park, MD
 
 

Brian Jamieson, Immed-Past President
President, SB Microsystems, Inc
Severna Park, MD
 



Scott Gitchell
Assistant Principal, Mont. Co. Schools
Annapolis, MD
 

Tarrant Lomax
Tarrant Lomax Esq., PC
Annapolis, MD
 

Matt Schaaf
Executive Vice President, ds+f
Annapolis, MD
 

Paul "Bo" Bollinger, Ex-Officio
Executive Director, CRAB
Eastport, MD
 
 

Skippers Save the Date!
  

Skipper Refresher Day
April 13th-14th

Come out to get a quick refresher on the new F22A's as we begin the 2018 season.
Pick one day for a 90-minute session preparing and sailing the First 22A with guests.

Participation strongly encouraged. Crew welcome to attend.



Stay Connected
         

 

Guests
You can register for events
on our event pages. This
will allow CRAB to contact
you if the event has to be
cancelled due to weather.
Learn more.

  

Supporting CRAB
If you would like to support
CRAB financially or make
a boat donation in support
of our mission and
programs please click
here Learn more.

  

Volunteers
Are you a Verified
Volunteer? Check out the
Signup Genius page for all
the upcoming volunteer
opportunities. 

 Learn more.
  

Donate Today!

1234 Main Street, Awesomeville, MA · 555.555.5555
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